Town of Haw River

Special Meeting

Monday, September 24, 2007

The Town Council of the Town of Haw River held a Special Meeting on Monday, September 24, 2007 at the Haw River Municipal Building at 7:30 p.m.

Councilmembers Present:
Mayor Buddy Boggs, Jeff Fogleman, Jamie Joseph, and Richard Honeycutt 
Councilmembers Absent:
Steve Mullis

The purpose of the Special Meeting was to discuss the proposed Outdoor Storage Ordinance.

Mayor Boggs asked if it would apply to the ETJ and if everyone would have to come in to compliance immediately.  Jeff Earp said that if it was part of the Zoning Ordinance then it could apply to the ETJ.  He further explained that no property would be grandfathered under the ordinance and everyone would have to apply within sixty days.  He also said it would help to increase the value of surrounding properties if the outdoor storage is screened properly.

Councilmember Fogleman said there are some trailer parks in town that look as bad as junk yards and he would like to see them cleaned up too.

Councilmember Joseph said he would like to see motor vehicle changed to motorized so it could include different types of vehicles other than cars.  He also said if ownership changed he would like for the new owner to reapply and be inspected.  He had some other questions about the 50 foot setback and batteries.

Councilmember Honeycutt said he would like to include indoor furniture being outside.  He also said he would like better enforcement of people adding on without getting permits.

There was some general discussion about everything included in the proposed ordinance and Jeff made some clarifications about what was and was not included.
 



Mayor Boggs adjourned the meeting at 8:50 p.m. 
_________________________________       __________________________________

Mayor                                                               Town Clerk

